
 

 

                    

 

GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 

‘Healthy Mind and Body’ 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING (PBL) 

& PARENT INFORMATION EVENING 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 28 April, Grose View Public School will be relaunching our PBL processes. 

 

There will be half a day of activities for children centred around the five school rules: 

 

“Safe, Respect, Responsible, Learn and Care” 

 

PBL is a long-term process to create safer and more effective schools by structuring the learning 

environment to support the academic and social success of all students.  The adoption and long-term 

implementation of efficient and effective discipline throughout the whole school environment is critical to 

the process. 

 

PBL is not a program, but a process that supports Grose View Public School to design, implement and 

evaluate effective school-wide, classroom, non-classroom and individual student discipline. 

 

This will be a mufti day for the children.  We ask that they dress in the colours for PBL: 

 

Green  = Safe Blue = Respect Orange = Responsible 

Yellow = Learn Pink = Care 

 

Parent Information Evening 

 

To add to the excitement of the PBL launch, an invitation is extended to all members of the Grose View 

Public School community to come and learn about the school’s approach to teaching and how we can work 

together to achieve positive learning outcomes for all students.  The focus of this evening will be the 

introduction of the Morning Routine, the new English Syllabus and what this looks like in your child’s 

classroom. 

 

We believe that working side-by-side with the community is pivotal in achieving outstanding educational 

outcomes for all our students.  Your attendance at this information evening is essential for us to support all 

families to understand how and why students are being taught at school, so that families are able to support 

learning at home. 

 

When Thursday 28 April at 6.00 pm 

Where Grose View Public School Library 

Refreshments Light refreshments will be provided – tea, coffee and nibbles 

 

We look forward to sharing this information with GVPS community members. 

 

 

Mrs Belinda Harrington Mr Matthew Carter 

PBL Coordinator Principal 

 

 

GROSE VIEW PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Parent Information Evening 

 

❑ I/We will be attending.  Total number of adults:  __________ 


